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 John O'Farrell OBJ2017/0860/P 16/03/2017  10:15:40 We are submitting comments in response to Planning Application Number 2017/0860/P.

We own the neighbouring property at 14 Edis Street, NW1 8LG.  We have reviewed the proposed 

alterations to 13 Edis Street and object to the proposed erection of a single storey rear infill extension 

at the upper ground floor level.  The proposed drawings show that the infill extension would be built 

higher than our existing terrace and would require the removal of our existing railings and also the 

building up & raising of the parapet wall on one side of the terrace.  This would create an unbalanced, 

unattractive & dismembered look to our terrace.  It would also block our view and we do not agree to 

the removal of our existing railings on one side.

We respectfully request that the current planning application be denied so the appropriate amendments 

can be made to the height of the rear infill extension so that it does not come up above the level of our 

terrace, require the removal of our railings or block our view.

Should you wish to gain access to 14 Edis Street, to see what impact the proposed amendments would 

have on our property, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

John O’Farrell

Alexandra Morriss

14 Edis Street

NW1 8LG

Page 10 of 14


